
 
     
      

   
    

 
  

 

  
     

             
          

       

       

        

        

       

         

        

       



        

        

      

         

         

       

                
              

 

  

 



   

         
         

              
             

  

             
                

    

              
                

     

            
             

           

               
              

           
            

           
              
               

              
           

        

             
            
       

        
      

    

            
              

           
            

           

          
     



Without those carers who are willing to mind their own child at home for as
long s they physically and emotionally still able to, it would have cost the
government a whole lot more if all those disable people are sent into homes,
and not with family support.

There should also be more workers trained in specific disability fields to better
cater for those people's needs. Our council has limited worker who
understands autism. Unless we use a worker on a regular basis, as often as
weekly (that also cost us), we can't just book one for a meeting or a P.D. we
want to attend, as there are no workers available for booking in just a few
days. What if you can't afford on going council worker fees?

We feel that as tax payers, we have to do so much more, with so little. The
system is not working and needs to be reviewed straight away.

The list goes on when and where should we stop?

We do hope that we are heard by the decision making party. It's about time
the politician do something for families. We have suffered for far too long,
with so very little support.

Awaiting for the outcomes.

Yours sincerely,

hris 




